
New Year’s  Walk  

 Sheep’s Head  

   West Cork 

                                   Sat. 12th January 2019 

Enjoy a pleasant walk or if you wish a longer hike on the Sheep’s 

Head Penninsula. A beautiful part of West Cork renowned for its 

scenery and people. 

Meet at Bridge View House, Kilchrohane at 10.00am (lifts 

available). Choose from the scenic Lighthouse Walk (c.2 Hrs) or the 

more challenging Peakeen Ridge Walk (c. 4Hrs). Both walks 

starting  at 11.00am. 

The walks are in aid of the voluntary run Cork based charity - Africa 

Direct. No fee is charged for attending but we would welcome a 

donation to be made for our projects in Africa. 

 

We’ll  also be staying Sat. night  for  dinner, 

B&B, craic agus ceoil.  

Cost €55pp sharing. 

Phone 087 2386130/ 021 4806425  

or email africadirect@gmail.com  

To book accommodation call 027 67086                       
 

No Fee 

Donation  

Requested 

To find out more about our work in Africa visit 

www.africadirect.ie/our-partners/  

mailto:africadirect@gmail.com

